
iPad and iPhone Group - July Meeting Report 
 
Hazel led a discussion ways of using the keyboard, particularly the 'slide to type' feature 
where you can slide your figure between letters without lifting it off the keyboard. We also 
discussed some other ways of using the keyboad. 
 
We briefly looked at the Merlin app which can be used for bird recognition. 
 
The main topic was an introduction to Pages, the Apple word processor that is included free 
with all Apple devices. 
 
Due to 'grandparent' commitments and holidays there will be no meeting in August or 
September. We will resume in October, still at Enterprise House. 
 
Have a good summer, see you again in the Autumn. 
 
Mike Sweeting 
 


